
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

January 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

 

A quick reminder that Swimming Lessons start on Monday 14th January. 

 

Yours sincerely,     

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 
 

 

WATERSIDE RULES 

 

 All children need to wear a swimming hat – we have a small supply and can lend these. 

 Boys must wear proper swimming trunks – NOT Bermuda shorts. 

 Girls are not allowed to wear bikinis. 
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